
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
TH

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090210 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST BROWN STREET FROM A POINT  

         215 FEET WEST OF NORTH 8
TH

 STREET 

         TO A POINT 125 FEET WEST THEREOF 

          

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

         OF WEST BROWN STREET FROM A POINT  

         300 FEET WEST OF NORTH 8
TH

 STREET 

         TO A POINT 110 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on West Brown 

Street we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide 

sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossing. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Anthony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090210 

INSTALLATION OF 2 HOUR METER PARKING  

ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH KINNICKINNIC  

FROM EAST LINCOLN AVENUE TO A POINT  

120 FEET TO THE NORTH 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

As per your request for additional parking on South Kinnickinnic, we recommend the 

following changes: 

 

The Installation of: 

 

“Two-Hour Meter Parking 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Except Sunday, Twenty-five cents per 

hour.” 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the 

next Public Safety Committee so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Willie C. Wade 

Alderman, 7
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   7
TH

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090210 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE WEST 

         SIDE OF NORTH 35
TH

 STREET FROM WEST 

         TOWNSEND AVENUE TO WEST KEEFE AVENUE 

      

Dear Alderman Wade: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local businesses, legislation will be prepared 

for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
RD

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090210 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE EAST 

         SIDE OF NORTH FRATNEY STREET FROM EAST 

         BURLEIGH STREET TO A POINT 75 FEET SOUTH 

      

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local business, legislation will be prepared 

for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
TH

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #090210 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

         WEST HADLEY STREET FROM NORTH  

         DR. MARTIN L. KING JR. DRIVE EAST TO THE ALLEY 

      

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from your office on behalf of a local business 

owner to provide additional on-street parking in this area. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking 

could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2009 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALD. DIST. FILE #090210 

INSTALLATION OF TWO HOUR PARKING ON THE  

SOUTH SIDE OF EAST ERIE STREET FROM EAST  

POLK STREET SOUTH TO THE MILWAUKEE RIVER 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Per your instructions, and after talking with the property owners, we recommend the 

following change to help generate parking turnover and increase parking availability for 

business customers: 

 

The Installation of: 

 

“Two-Hour Parking 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Saturday.” 

 

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the 

next Public Safety Committee so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 


